From: Karen Spurlin

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and Trade
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 7:19:14 AM

| am expressing my concern about any Cap and Trade legislation, it would be devastating to small business and
Oregonians alike. Rural Oregon can’t take any more tax hits, the CAT is going to finish some of us and a cap and
trade would be a final nail on the coffin of already heavily taxed Oregonians. Our rural communities are in very real
danger and | want our family farm to be handed down to my son, not taxed to extinction. Please vote NO on any
Cap and Trade legislation.

Thank you.

Karen Spurlin

Spurlin Farms Inc.

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:myte@centurytel.net
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

